Mr. John L. Griffith, Jr., The Athletic Journal, 6858 Glemwood Avenue, Chicago, Illinois.

Dear Mr. Griffith:

Your letter of July 14th addressed to the Business Manager has been referred to me, since we recently ordered a two-year subscription to the Athletic Journal.

You mention that in your files you find record of a three-year subscription dated May 7, 1940, for the Physical Education Corporation. That organization is our Athletic Association, and is separate from the Physical Education Department.

Kindly enter our order #139, as sent you, for the two-year subscription, beginning July, 1941, for the Physical Education Department. It will be well if you address our copies of the magazine to Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director, Department of Physical Education, to distinguish it from the subscription sent to the Physical Education Corporation.

Thanking you for calling our attention to this matter, and with best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach.